
I am writing to voice my strong opposition to the proposed bill the change to law of 
marriage.  Marriage is an expression of a life- long commitment between a man and a woman 
and should not be widened to include relationships between people of the same gender.  We 
urge that the proposed bill be rejected. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Andrew Somervaille 
 


